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Comments: | would like to express my serious concern, and opposition to raising the logging age to 120-150
years. As the Forest Service loses necessary support for preventing and fighting forest fires, leaving forests intact
is our best defense in preserving clean water, species habitat, loss of life, and revenue-generating recreation.
We all rely on clean air and clean water, and implementing this change would benefit only timber industry profits,
not those of us that call these places our home.

We hold the USFS responsible for protecting what remaining intact forests we have left, and resisting the culture
of greed this country is mired in.



